## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** Reduce lanes on Aberdeen

From: gwen vance

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 1:02 PM

**To:** Prince, Kristin **Cc:** clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Reduce lanes on Aberdeen

Please forward my email to the appropriate office. My family and I live on the West Mountain..411 Mountain Crest Ave and strongly oppose the ridiculous idea to reduce lanes on Aberdeen from 4 lanes to 2 this fall. It will be a total disaster for everyone who travels the Queen St hill/Aberdeen route to and from the 403!!! Not to mention the residents of the area!!

Do the right thing Mr. Whitehead!!...thank you Gwen Vance

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.